
Dear Teachers,

The Lethbridge Symphony is proud to present our 23rd Annual Kids Choir! As you may already be
aware, this event gives Southern Alberta school choirs (grades 1-6) the opportunity to perform with a
live chamber orchestra, composed of members of our own very own Lethbridge Symphony.

Kids Choir is also an opportunity to celebrate different customs from across Canada and around the
world that are part of the many cultures that make up our Southern Alberta community. We ask that
each group choose their music with this in mind.

In keeping with tradition, we will end the evening with a rousing mass choir version of We Wish You A
Merry Christmas (sheet music available on our website). Tickets are $10 each available through
our website www.lethbridgesymphony.org and are first come, first served.

Guests of all ages - even babies - require a ticket, but performers, conductors, and chaperones who are
present for rehearsal and performance are free. You will be asked to show your ticket(s) on paper or on
your smartphone at the door.

Let’s make music together on

Wednesday November 20, 2024 at 7PM

Thursday November 21, 2024 at 7PM

Wednesday November 27, 2024 at 7PM

Thursday November 28, 2024 at 7PM

at Southminster United Church. Each concert is about an hour.

Submit your completed forms along with clear and legible copies of the specific scores
chosen, as well as applicable fees by Monday, September 23, 2024. Our orchestrators and
musicians will then prepare your music for a joint rehearsal on the day of your performance.

http://www.lethbridgesymphony.org


As part of your registration ($125 per
choir), you may choose two pieces from the Kids Choir library (attached to the end of this document)
at no extra cost. Or, choose something new to be orchestrated based on piano accompaniment (subject
to a $75 fee to help defray the average $300 cost).

Limited space is available (maximum FOUR choirs per day), so register as soon as possible
to secure your spot and avoid disappointment!

If you have any questions or concerts, please do not hesitate to contact Keelan at
hello@lethbridgesymphony.org. As always, please feel free to forward this to any colleagues who may be
interested in participating. We look forward to hearing from you!

With best wishes,

Your Lethbridge Symphony

mailto:hello@lethbridgesymphony.org
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Deadline: MONDAY SEPTEMBER 23, 2024

Choir Name:

# of singers: Grade(s)
and Age(s):

# of chaperones:

Director Name(s):

Director Email(s):

Cell #:

Alternate Phone:

School Name:

School Mailing Address:

School Phone:

Please rank performances in order of preference (1 = most, 4 = least):

____ Wednesday November 20, 2024, at 7PM

____ Thursday November 21, 2024 at 7PM

____ Wednesday November 27, 2024 at 7PM

____ Thursday November 28, 2024 at 7PM



Dress rehearsal is earlier on concert day, beginning at 11:30am (your specific arrival time and rehearsal
schedule will be emailed to you in early October)

Registration ($125) INCLUDES use of songs already in the Kids Choir Library (see website)

Title of First Piece & Composer: Title of Second Piece & Composer:

Arranger: Arranger:

Publisher: Publisher:

Duration: Duration:

Voicing: Voicing:

From the Kids Choir library? Yes / No
If yes, only the cover and first and last music pages are
required
If no, the arrangers will require every page

From the Kids Choir library? Yes / No
If yes, only the cover and first and last music pages are
required
If no, the arrangers will require every page

Music Attached? Yes / No Music Attached? Yes / No

Number of pieces NOT in Kids Choir library: X $75 =

Billing Contact Name & Number:

Billing Contact Email:

Payment Method (circle one): CHEQUE CASH INVOICE CREDIT CARD

For security reasons please call us for credit card payments during open hours. 403.328.6808 x 101



Note: Registrations are not processed
until payment AND legible copies of
your repertoire and received. Submit form and music to Keelan at hello@lethbridgesymphony.org.

mailto:hello@lethbridgesymphony.org

